Robert Modys

From: Cohen, Alan <ALCOHEN@broward.org>
Sent: Monday, March 26, 2018 8:37 AM

To: Robert Modys

Subject: RE: Summaries of Meetings

Good morning Robert
In addition to meeting with a number of different City officials, | have met with the following resident groups:
The Harbordale Civic Association Board of Directors hosted Directors from four other local civic associations for a
presentation on the proposal
Harbordale Civic Association
Harbor Inlet
The Port Condo
| am meeting with Lauderdale Harbors tomorrow night
I have also presented to the Tourism Committee of the Broward Workshop
Alan
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Alan J. Cohen

Assistant County Administrator

115 S. Andrews Avenue, Room 409 Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Office: 954-357-7364 Cell: 954-801-0242 Fax: 954-357-7360
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From: Robert Modys [mailto:RModys@fortlauderdale.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 10:19 AM

To: Cohen, Alan <ALCOHEN@broward.org>

Subject: Summaries of Meetings

Hi Alan — You had mentioned providing Working Group attendees a summary of meetings you’ve presented the concept
at. Have you had a chance to prepare something like that? Thanks

Robert E. Modys, Mobility Planner

City of Fort Lauderdale | Transportation & Mobility Department
290 N.E. 3rd Avenue | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

P 954-828-4911 | rmodys@fortlauderdale.gov
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